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CML  TO HOST ANNUAL LEGISLATIVE WORKSHOP ON FEB. 16 
 
February 10, 2023, Denver, CO – Denver Mayor Michael B. Hancock will deliver welcoming remarks 

at the Colorado Municipal League’s 2023 annual Legislative Workshop on Thursday, Feb. 16 at 9:45. 
Governor Jared Polis will deliver remarks at noon. The event will be held at the History Colorado Center, 
1200 Broadway, Denver. 
 
Over 150 municipal officials from across the state will gather at this daylong workshop to discuss key 
municipal issues before the 2023 General Assembly, the CML legislative program, and how they can be a 
part of the legislative process.  
 

Media planning to attend are asked to contact Kevin Bommer, CML executive director via email at 
kbommer@cml.org.  
 
CML is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization established 100 years ago in 1923 and represents the interests 
of 270 cities and towns. For more information on the Colorado Municipal League, please visit www.cml.org 
or call 303-831-6411. 
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